
United University Professions 

Labor-Management Agenda 

Tuesday, November 16, 2021 

3:00-4:00pm 

Old Main 220 

 
Items of Collegiality: 

     1.   UUP thanks Management, and Laura Davies in particular, for a successful Town Hall 

meeting on November 8.  

 

Old Business: 

     1.   UUP would like to share the results of the 2019 survey on Course Teacher Evaluations for 

           your review in preparation for continued discussions: 

 

a. What is the status of the search for a new Evaluation Software Program? 

 

b. What considerations are being made in choosing a new program? 

  

New Business: 

       1.  In librarianship, a master’s degree is the terminal degree. In our local salary compression 

analysis, is Cortland HR coding librarians correctly as holders of terminal degrees? 

 

       2. Regarding Student Teacher Supervisors: 

a. How is the current stipend for student teacher supervisors calculated? 

 

b. Is the campus currently considering an increase in the stipend? 

 

c. Is the stipend calculation uniform across all three schools? The college? 

a. Why? 

 

d. What is the process by which a student teacher supervisor submits 

documentation for rental car each semester since the program was 

implemented? 

a. How many student teacher supervisors have done so each semester? 

 

         3. Does management anticipate that all currently employed part-time employees will be 

 employed in the spring?  

          

         4. How often is data from traffic cameras purged from the system?  

 

          5. Proposal for Common Hour MWF 1:30-3:00: 

 

a. UUP supports the premise and its merits; UUP requests to be involved in and 

updated on the process. 

 


